
 
 

In Memoriam: Simon Konover 
 

 

From The Hole in the Wall Gang Camp’s earliest days, our Founder Paul Newman knew that it 
would take other hands and other hearts to make his dream a reality. Simon Konover was a 
long-time board member whose company built the Camp in a miraculous nine months, and his 
legacy of generosity and compassion is carried on by his family and The Simon Konover 
Company who continue to do so much for the seriously ill children and families in our care. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Learn more about Simon’s legacy. 

 

Longtime Hole in the Wall board members Joanne Woodward, Paul 
Newman, Ursula Gwynne, A.E. Hotchner and Simon Konover 

http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/hartfordcourant/obituary.aspx?n=simon-konover&pid=176176050

